
Our school is using ParentSquare! 

Dear Parents, 

We are excited to let you know that this year we’ll be using ParentSquare to 

communicate with you at the school, and in your classrooms and groups. 

ParentSquare provides a simple and safe way for everyone at school to connect. 

With ParentSquare you’ll be able to 

• Receive all school and classroom communication via email, text or app 

• View and download photos 

• View the school and classroom calendar and RSVP for events 

• Easily sign up to volunteer and/or bring items


